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May 8, 2009 
 
Thomas H. Warren, President/CEO 
Urban League of Nebraska, Inc. 
3040 Lake Street 
Omaha, Nebraska 68111 
 
Hello, Mr. Warren: 
 
I am acknowledging your decision to terminate the broadcast of “To Be Equal.”   
 
Nearly sixty-(60) individual programs are routinely broadcast on CTI22.  To categorize 
CTI22 as a station that caters to a cluster of “fringe” broadcasts is not only inaccurate, 
but belittles the clear majority of programs on CTI22 that have absolutely nothing to do 
with the interests and/or rhetoric espoused by the AAEN or the Urban League of 
Nebraska.  Point of fact, whether intentional or not, it was not that long ago that one or 
more of the “fringe” programs you criticize also brought a third-party into their broadcast, 
and CTI22 issued the same directive. 
 
Notably, to mitigate this issue, you could have elected to include AAEN as a named 
party in the contract, at a revised contract rate.  This option is available at your 
discretion.  Again, CTI22 has absolutely no bias against the AAEN.  Of course, the 
Urban League of Nebraska is welcome to return to CTI22 as a regular program 
producer or to broadcast special events; and the door remains open to AAEN. 
 
Finally, how do you wish to manage the four remaining broadcasts? 
 
Have a great day! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Trip Reynolds 
General Manager  
 
c:  Everett S. Reynolds, President/CEO, CTI22 
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